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April 17,2017

To: United States Deputy Sheriff’s Association

Gentlemen,

We are in receipt of your check for Deputy Curtis Bartlett’s family. Your
generosity has left with me without words. The loss of Deputy Bartlett left our
office in blur for a couple of weeks. But with the help of the good Lord and great
friends and colleagues, we are going to strive on and keep on putting bad guys in
jail. Once again, thank you so much for your gift; | will make sure the family
receives the check this afternoon.

God bless you folks in all you do for us.

Sincerely,

5. M’:

John B. Gardner, Sheriff
Carroll County Sheriff’s Office






